
Mrs. Dikranouhi Hjjinlian 
85-01 Eliot Avenue 
Rego Park, New York 11734 

Dear Mrs. Hajinlian: 

May 6, 1976 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt o. 24074 is enclose . 

Enclosure 
mk 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


